
January 12, 2022 

 

    Dear Parents/Guardians: 

If your child has received the Covid-19 vaccine series, 
please send the proof to me. This information will be 
added to his/her permanent health record.  In the 
event your child is exposed to Covid-19, this 
information may be important.  As always, student 
health records are treated as confidential health 
information.  Updates to your child’s health record 
may be faxed, emailed or sent in with your child 
addressed to the school nurse.   
 
Also, continue to keep your child home if he/she has 
Covid-19 symptoms and contact me if your child does 
test positive for Covid-19.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  

Alana Reich, RN, BSN 

DDPS Nurse 
areich@dvsd.org 
Phone (570)296-3135 
Fax (570)296-3173 

 


